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Welcome To Our First Lenmark Newsletter
In days gone-by we used to publish a quarterly newsletter to all our staff, clients and suppliers, a lot of you will remember the old

“Nugent news”, we thought we would restart this quarterly newsletter to keep you all informed of what is happening in your

company.

We hope you like it and any feedback is very welcome.

New Branding Launched
In early 2018, the directors decided to re-launch our website, our existing one was getting tired

looking and needed updating, we also decided to carry out a whole makeover of all our corporate

branding, with new colours and logo.

We employed the services of a top London design studio and working together with them we

produced our new logo and corporate colour.

The logo is designed to show our values as a company and giving a five star service to our clients.

New Uniform
As you can see from the photos, we have now introduced our new site workwear, unfortunately the model was the best we could

get at short notice.

Whatever the weather, our aim is to keep you warm, dry and comfortable enabling efficient work in the worst site conditions.

It would be good to have your feedback on the new kit, is it a thumbs up or not?

This year our Christmas Holiday will be from Friday 21st December, 2018 until Monday 7th January, 2019.

Thank you for all your hard work this year, we are proud to have an organisation built by you and we offer

you our best wishes and happiness to you and your families and look forward to a successful 2019.



New health and Safety Incentives
As most of you will now be aware, in November we started a new scheme to

reward the guys on site who have really embraced our health and safety rules, we

are giving £50 M&S gift vouchers where we see guys working with, operating

plant and machinery in a proper and responsible manner.

Remember that it is everyone's responsibility on site to keep ourselves and

colleagues safe, and that everyone goes home safe after a day’s work.

Staff Training
During 2018 we held a number of staff

training courses, these were held on site

as well as in the classroom, the courses

held will help everyone to keep safe on

site and also raise awareness of the

dangers that we all face everyday out on

site.

This year we carried out courses on:

• Confined spaces
• Working at heights
• CPCS Excavator & dumper training

& awareness
• SMSTS 5 day courses
• SMSTS 2 day courses
• Appointed persons courses
• Temporary works course

Good luck also to Milan Pavic who is

currently carrying out his level 7 NVQ

Diploma Construction Senior

Management.

Roland Xhika receiving a £50 M&S voucher from
Barrie Rossiter for his outstanding health and
safety practices at our site in Basingstoke for ITC

Well done Roland!

Elvis Andriuska receiving a £50 M&S voucher
from Barrie Rossiter for his outstanding health
and safety attitude, and work practices at our
site in Burgess Hill for Cala homes

Well done Elvis!

Projects Updates
As we move into 2019, it looks like this will be another record-breaking year for

us.

We have new sites starting at:

• Hillmans - Southlands Road,
Bromley.

• Billings Group - Cross Cottage,
Fawkham.

• Featherstone Homes - Wimbledon.
• Groveland Estate – Kingston
• Cubed Projects – Crowborough
• Village Developments – Smallfield.
• Lovegrove – Brunel University.

Over the last few weeks we have

successfully completed the sites at:

• Leake street - ITC
• Oxted - Whelan Homes
• Passmore - ITC
• Cranstal - Cubed projects

Thank you guys for all the hard work

on these sites and for making them

injury free!

Who in their right mind would give a
gun to these three!!!!!!

WELCOME ABOARD! Darren Page and

Bob Hedgeley; two exceptional 360 operators

who have recently joined the team.

We are also negotiating with a client for the construction of 300

new homes in South London starting in February.

Industry Leading Technology
Patsy Scullion, 73, who has been with the company for over 20 years, getting to

terms with a new extending arm on a 360 excavator.

Patsy Scullion, 73. Who said you couldn't teach a old dog new tricks?




